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       Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

On Friday 30th September 2022 children in Year 1 will be visiting Marion Park 

to identify physical and human features of a local area, linked to their Geography 

learning. 

 

We will be walking to Marion Park. There will be no cost for this trip. 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform, please also ensure sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. The children will also require a 

packed lunch, a water bottle and a rucksack. If your child has school meals we will provide a 

packed lunch. 

 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and 

carers; we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to take 

place. If you are available on the day, we would be pleased if you could accompany us. 

Please use the class teacher or school office know. 

 

Due to the nature of this trip being outdoors we will be monitoring the weather 

leading up to the day and if in the unfortunate circumstances of bad rain, we 

will re-arrange the date of the trip. 

                                                                

Please can you ensure that you log onto Arbor  https://bit.ly/arborparentinfo to give 

permission for your child to attend.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Thank you and best wishes, 

The Year one Team 
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